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A partnership set up by the community, for tFe community J
Draft Estuary Plan The amended Draft Estuary Plan and all j
the comments which were received during the public i
consultation are available on the AOEP website -r
www.aoep.co.uk. The plan will be presented to Suftolk County
Council on 22nd March, the Regional Flood and Coastal
Committee on lgthApril, and Suffolk Coastal District Council on 3'd May, The
Paftnership would again like to thank everyone for their interest and taking
the time to comment on a very long document.

Apart from the above our three hot issues at the moment are:
Coastal Defences at Slaughden - Rocks from Norway are due for delivery
by sea at the end of February, assuming they can fit in the window between
storm Imogen and storm Jake or Katel (ii) Snape wall (FC 6&7) and
(iii) Aldeburgh Marsh (FCIO) Upgrades - Discussions and plans are in
progress and it is hoped to have costed schemes very shortly. The
Partnership will call a community meeting to discuss these in detail as as
soon as it is feasible.

Amanda Battinson


